
From April 15 - 30, 2022 the public were invited to participate in Online Engagement opportunities to provide feedback on the final 
design for Baturyn Neighbourhood & Alley Renewal. Participants were invited to ADVISE the team on any final adjustments that 
would align the design with the Vision and Guiding Principles for the project. Engagement opportunities included a final design 
package, survey, virtual public engagement sessions and the opportunity to submit questions directly to the project team.

Online Survey
+ 	�An online survey was available to the public from April 15 - 30, 2022 asking participants to share how 

well the design reflected the Vision and Guiding Principles and if there was anything new that the 
project team should be aware of that might impact the final design.

+ Paper copies of the survey and design package were available to community members upon request.

40 people provided input through the survey
300+ comments were submitted through the survey 

Project Webpage
+	� We asked residents to visit the project webpage to access information about the project, view the 

final design package, register for a virtual public engagement session and learn more about Baturyn 
Neighbourhood & Alley Renewal. 

580 unique visits to edmonton.ca/BuildingBaturyn
200 design package views

How We Communicated
+	 April Castle News ad

+	 2058 Newsletters

+	 2058 Door hangers

+	 1200 Handbills to local businesses

+	� 298 Emails to 109 list subscribers and 80 
stakeholder groups 

+ 	�Social media posts through community pages

+ 20 Posters

+ 15 Yard signs

+ 8 A-frame signs

+ 3 Road signs

The project team will provide a What We Decided report on the project webpage in summer 2022. This report will describe 
how policy and program information, public engagement input and technical requirements were used to make design 
decisions and to arrive at the final design for Baturyn’s Neighbourhood Renewal.

Construction will begin in 2023, with completion scheduled for 2025. You will be receiving further information  
in early 2023 regarding preparation for construction.

For more information and updates on Baturyn Neighbourhood & Alley Renewal,  
please visit: edmonton.ca/BuildingBaturyn

Over 35 resident conversations

Community Conversations and Virtual Public Engagement Sessions
+  19 residents and/or stakeholder groups submitted questions through the online form or 

contacted the Project Manager directly to learn more about the project and share their 
perspectives on the design.

+  16 residents and/or stakeholder groups attended virtual public engagement sessions on April 
21 and 23, 2022 to learn more about the project and ADVISE if there was any additional 
information that should be considered to best reflect the Vision and Guiding Principles for 
Baturyn in the final design.

+  18 conversations with residents and/or stakeholder groups at meetings and community visits 
(including the Baturyn Playground Opening).
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